
MBTA Green Line D Branch Station 
Accessibility Improvements

Fall Construction Updates
The Green Line Transformation Team will be 
performing near-term upgrades to platforms 
and access walkways in Fall 2024 to provide 
accessible boarding at Beaconsfield, Chestnut 
Hill, Eliot, and Waban stations. Work will be 
done over 3 weekend diversions in Fall 2024 
(Oct 5-6, Oct 19-20, and Nov 9-10) along with 
day and night work while service is running 
on the D Branch. Long term improvements 
are planned for 2027 in conjunction with the 
introduction of our new Type 10 vehicles. 

Why We’re Doing This Work
Beaconsfield, Chestnut Hill, Eliot, and Waban 
stations currently have several barriers for 
accessibility. Upgrades will include:

•	Raised platforms for accessible boarding

•	Accessible track crossings

•	Elimination of additional significant barriers 
for riders with disabilities

Scan the QR code to visit the 
D-Branch project website


